
 

 

13 September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
It is wonderful to have the children back in school after the Summer break.  
 
School will be closed on Monday 19 September 2022, the date of Her Majesty Queen 
Elizabeth II’s State Funeral, which has been declared a national Bank Holiday. This 
will allow children to pay their respects to Her Majesty with their families and 
commemorate her reign, while marking the final day of the period of national mourning. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Nealings  
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


